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NEWSLETTER –  

June 2020 
 

 See Gov.uk for Up-to-date Government Guidance: 

     
‘Stay alert 

We can all help control the virus if we all stay alert. This means you must:  

• stay at home as much as possible 

• work from home if you can 

• limit contact with other people 

• keep your distance if you go out (2 metres apart where possible) 

• wash your hands regularly 

Do not leave home if you or anyone in your household has symptoms.’  

. 

Do not leave home if you or someone you live with has any of the following: 

• a high temperature 

• a new, continuous cough 

• a loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or taste 

Check the NHS website if you have symptoms 

            

 
 

Please follow the link below to see Government guidance on ‘What parents and carers need to know 

about schools, colleges and other settings during the coronavirus outbreak’ updated on Tuesday 2nd 

June 2020. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-

parents-and-carers 
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This document signposts parents and carers to online education resources for home education 

for children in the EYFS, as well as other resources for Primary and Secondary Stages for 

those with older children. 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/supporting-your-childrens-education-during-coronavirus-covid-

19 

 Update 
 

We are currently following Government guidance in preparation for our reopening when it is 

safe to do so; some of which are constantly being updated: 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-early-years-and-childcare-closures  

Updated 5th June 2020 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/coronavirus-covid-19-guidance-for-schools-and-other-

educational-settings 

Updated 4th June 2020 

 

 https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-educational-and-childcare-settings-to-prepare-

for-wider-opening-from-1-june-2020 

Updated 1st June 2020 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-implementing-protective-measures-in-

education-and-childcare-settings 

Updated 1st June 2020 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/overview-of-scientific-information-on-coronavirus-covid-19 

Published 15th May 2020 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/safe-working-in-education-childcare-and-childrens-social-

care 

Published 14th May 2020 

 

We are also in communication with the Local Authority, Warrington Borough Council (WBC) and 

following local guidance so that we can reopen when it is safe to do so. 

 

Those with older children will be aware that schools were due to open to more children from 

1st June and that WBC issued a letter on 20 May 2020 asking schools not to open to more 

children until 8th June to enable more rigorous risk assessments and allow more time for safety 

measures to be implemented. Following reporting of high R numbers (infection rates) in the 

North West on Friday 5th June, they also decided on Sunday 7th June to postpone the phased 

reopening of schools. The Local Authority will be holding a further meeting later on this week 

to review their decision for Warrington schools.  

 

With the safety of the children and our staff as a key priority, we anticipate that we will not 

be reopening until September. 

 

We would like to wish all our Children, Parents, Carers and Staff Good Health and 

Wellbeing during these unprecedented times, 

 

Penny, on behalf of the Management Team. 
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